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Amber Parker-Marshall – Women’s Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

In the past month, I have met up with Emma to discuss plans for Women’s History Month 

after postponing Reclaim the Night from November to March. We also met with a Lincoln 

councillor to speak about how we can look at turning the streetlights on for longer which 

should be a really exciting project! 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

The meeting between myself, Emma and the Lincoln councillor was really successful and we 

both came away from it buzzing with excitement. I’m excited to discuss these plans with the 

rest of the Women’s Group. 

Plans for next month  

Next month I would like to start further planning for Women’s History Month to ensure we 
are ready to make it the best year yet! I also can’t wait to meet with the Women’s Group 
once term starts again to talk about ideas and catch up! 

 


